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The Group Completed Lots of Revision Wo k 

After over 10 years of having the same membership brochure, it was 
time to discuss an update. The group also went over the half sheet 
f Iyer describing SAIL. The group discussed everything from color 
scheme, pictures, wording, flow, likes, dislikes and everything in 
between. There was a iot ofv ot ing-about parttcular details. Emily took 
notes and has created a draft that will be discussed at the next 
meeting. One of the significant additions is a picture of those involved 
in skyping with us from the Tri-Cities. That is the last thing to add to 
the rough draft. Thank you for all of your suggestions and additions, 
the final product is a true collaboration between everyone. 

Flexibility was the Name of the Gamel 

• 

It quickly became clear that flexibility was going to be essential to 
making this meeting work well. From the changes to the room set up, 
challenges with computers and skype, the absence of our regular food, 
everyone did a fantastic job being flexible. Even our communication 
witn Tri-cities was challenged, but everyone really hung well in there 
and helped with the modifications to the documents. Thank You! 

Deliveries Complete' 

Brian called the day after the SAIL meeting to report that the CRPD 
letters that had been drafted and signed were delivered to all of our 
US Senators and US Representatives. Thanks to all of our Washington 
State friends who helped with the deliveries. 

For m ore information about SAIL, contact Em ily R ogers : em ily@ arcwa.org ; 1.888 .7 54.8798 




